
Cote, Alex 

From: Wendy Newcomb <newcombmail@hotmaiI.com> 
Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 11:12 AM 
To: SLG 
Subject: LD2101 

This lncssage originates from outside the Maine Lcggislaturc. 

I support this bill for shoreline zoning to make 1/iolators responsfble for damages. 
D M M 

Wendy Newcomb 
Sebago, Me. 
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